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February 14, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Department of Energy 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
Dear Ms. Martin, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the New Hampshire Department of Energy that 
NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC has moved to a new location. Our new 
facility, which is located at: 
 

601 Travis Street  
Suite 1400  
Houston, TX 77002 

 
Please update your records and the website to reflect our new location. All 
correspondence should be sent to the new address.  
 
Please let me know if I can answer any questions or be of further assistance. I look 
forward to continuing to work with you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Aundrea Williams 
Vice President, Regulatory 
NextEra Energy Services New Hampshire, LLC 

 


